
10 - 14th of December 2018 

My week at Nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 

We have been talking about things we would like for Christmas and 

being thankful. 

 

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

Christmas colouring. 

Searching for Christmas items in the sand.  

Using play-dough to make Father Christmas. 

Making Christmas puppets. 

In maths we have been sorting boxes into the correct size order. 

 

Stories and songs, we have taken part in this week… 

Jingle bells and Away in a Manger. 

Crispin; the Pig who had it all. 

The Nutcracker. 

 

Tempest sibling photos 

We have today received the sibling photos from Tempest.  If you have 

placed an order through us this should be sent home with your child 

today.  We are expecting the individual/class photos on Monday. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two”. 

Please note that there is a menu change for  

Wednesday, 19th December: 

Fish fingers/Quorn nuggets with chips and beans/peas - ice cream 

tubs. 

 

Dates for your diary… 

Monday 17th   December: Non-school uniform day. 

Wednesday 19th December: Last day of School. 

Monday 7th January: First day back 
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